
  

ANCHOR CAPITAL CORPORATION 

ANNOUNCES REINSTATEMENT OF TRADING OF COMMON SHARES 

TSX Venture: ANC.P FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CALGARY, ALBERTA – November 23, 2017 – Anchor Capital Corporation ("Anchor" or the 

"Corporation") announces that, further to its press release dated October 13, 2017, the common shares in 

the capital of the Corporation will be reinstated for trading on the NEX board of the TSX Venture 

Exchange Inc. (the "Exchange") under the symbol ANC.P at the opening of the market on November 24, 

2017 following receipt by the Corporation of Exchange approval for reinstatement of trading.  

For further information contact Brandon Kou, a Director of Anchor at (562) 335-6517. 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 

 


